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Dear friends in Christ, 

 

Have you made any New Yearôs Resolutions? I am making two pastoral 

resolutions as I enter 2012. I plan to reorganize my use of time to work 

toward two goals. The first is to increase the number of pastoral visits I 

have been making. 

 

Secondly, I believe there is a need for more Bible study at Faith, which 

was confirmed by the Church Assessment Tool. The initial way Iôll offer 

more scripture study is to return to a homiletical style Iôve used in the past 

called the ñTeaching ï Preachingò method.  

 

This approach will replace the 12-15 sermon youôre accustomed to with 2-

3 minute lessons on each of the weekôs texts. A 6 ï 8 minute homily will 

then apply the texts to our daily lives. This approach will expand our 

appreciation and understanding of the weekly readings. 

 

I plan to follow this process for the Epiphany Season. I will want to hear 

how you experience this approach. With the guidance of our Worship 

Teams I will decide whether to continue it in Lent and beyond. 

 

Speaking of Bible study, have you heard we have 17 (!) people from 

Faith Lutheran who will start the Bethel Series this month?! WOW ï 

thatôs a phenomenal response! Once they have completed the 2-year 

Teacher Training course some of them will teach Bethel to others, which 

will radically increase your opportunities to dig deeply into Godôs Word. 

This will have a significant impact on our congregation into the future! 

 

But two years is a long time to wait and not everyone will be able to make 

the Bethel commitment. So, I will soon offer a Bible Survey Course I 

have developed and taught in the past. Watch for details and, please, share 

your ideas about when this class might be offered so you can join in when 

it starts. 

 

Wishing you a blessed and meaningful New Year, 

 

Pastor Jim  
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In the life of faith...  
 

Bible Study Groups  
January 14 & 18  

The Bev/Cheryl Bible Study Group will meet January 14 
at 9:00 a.m. in the library. 
The Penny Bible Study Group will meet January 18 at 
9:00 a.m. 
The Vi Bible Study Group will meet January 18 at 9:00 
a.m. in the youth room.    
The Terry/Marge Bible Study Group will meet January 
18 at 1:30 p.m. in the library. 
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Youth Opportunities  New Member Class Scheduled  

If you, or someone you know, is 
interested in becoming a  
member of Faith Lutheran 
Church there are some  
important dates this month. A 
New Member Class is planned for three Sunday 
mornings January 8 th , 15th  and 22nd�����:�H�·�O�O���P�H�H�W���L�Q��
the Library during the Sunday School Hour  
starting about 9:20. A Reception of New Members 
is planned for February 12 th . 
    �6�L�Q�F�H���Z�H�·�O�O���E�H���P�D�L�O�L�Q�J���R�X�W���W�K�H���P�D�W�H�U�L�D�O���W�R���E�H���X�V�H�G��
for the sessions, it will be helpful to know who 
�S�O�D�Q�V���W�R���S�D�U�W�L�F�L�S�D�W�H�����,�I���\�R�X�·�G���O�L�N�H���W�R���M�R�L�Q���W�K�H���J�U�R�X�S����
please give Pastor Jim a call (973 -0010) or drop 
him an e-mail (pjrasmus@tds.net ). 

Please join the Youth and Family Board and Hands on 

Mission Committee on Sunday, January 8th at 9:15 
a.m. in the Reception Room as we present �³�&�K�L�O�G�U�H�Q���R�I��
�W�K�H���3�O�D�L�Q�V�´, a 20/20 episode by Diane Sawyer.   

Diane clearly shows the plight of life for youth and  

families on the South Dakota Pine Ridge Reservation.  

Children of Pine Ridge are some of the poorest in our county and it is our 

hope to have an intergenerational mission trip during the summer of 2012 to 

the Pine Ridge Reservation.  So join us between services on the 8th for coffee, 

a video, and discussion.  This interesting piece is for adults, youth and their 

parents.  

 At 4 Seasons 

Youth and Family Sledding Event                                                                                     
All ages are invited to join us at the church on  

Saturday, January 21st from 3-5 pm for sledding, pizza 

and hot chocolate!  Bundle up and grab your sleds! 

Weôll be sledding down the hill at the 

church and if possible weôll move some 

snow to make it even bigger!  You 

wonôt want to miss this fun fellowship 

event for the entire Faith family!    

 

Luther League                                                                                                                              

Luther League will meet on Wednesday, January 4th at 

7:15 pm in the youth room!  All 9-12th graders are    

invited to join us for games, fellowship and devotions! 


